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Hay 21, 1969'
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Dr. Glenn S. Seaborg,
Chairman, United States Atomic

Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Doctor Seaborg:-

The Agency has been apprised of your letter dated May 8-

concerning regulation by the states of nuclear material.

The Agency during its meeting on May 12 approved a permit
for the Monticello Nuclear Generatitig Plant, including special
conditions relating to radioactive wastes.

We appreciate your cobrtesy in advising the Agency of the
legal aspects of this matter.

<Yours very truly,-

h -

/ John P. Badalich, P.E.
' Executive Director

JPS/GM:ms-

cc: Mr. Robert C. Tuveson, Chairman
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